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Rental seasons for the Furufjell holiday resort 2024 

 

New applicants will be prioritised during the school summer holidays and previous renters are not 

guaranteed a stay. During the rest of the year, we operate on a “first come, first served” principle.  

Please also refer to the allocation criteria. 

 

2024 Rental Seasons 
 

Period  Season Rental type Corporate 
rentals 
available? 

Retirees may 
rent? * 

Primary allocation must be 
used? 

2/04 - 21/06 Spring season Weekly and 
weekend 
rentals 

Yes If vacant No, ongoing applications and 
allocation. 
 

22/06 - 17/08 
 

Summer 
season (follows 
the term dates 
for the City of 
Oslo) 
 

Weekly 
rentals ** 

No No Yes 

18/08 - 06/10 
(up to and 
including 
week 40, the 
autumn half-
term for 
primary and 
lower 
secondary 
school) 
 

Autumn season Weekly and 
weekend 
rentals 

Yes *** If vacant No, ongoing applications and 
allocation. 
 

 

Comments/footnotes:  
 
* Retirees may rent the cabins if no employees have applied to use the cabins during the same period.  

 
** During the school summer holidays, we only offer weekly rentals - from 13:00 on Saturday until 12:00 the 

following Saturday. Additional days or weekend rentals are not available.  
 

*** During the school summer holidays, the cabins are reserved for private rentals. Corporate rentals for 
employees and colleagues are available during other periods.  
 
Furufjell was acquired to provide University of Oslo employees with a wellbeing service and a place to visit 
for their holidays. For this reason, private rentals will be prioritised over corporate rentals during periods with 
high demand. However, we would like to increase the number of rentals during the winter season. 
Employees are encouraged to use the main cabin as a location for academic seminars and/or social 
gatherings.  

 

 

 

This document was updated on 2 January 2024 by Kari Hegerstrøm, Rental Manager and Managing Director of the Holiday Foundation. 


